
 

 
 

On the second anniversary of the criminal Russian invasion… 

Join the trade union solidarity 
delegation to Ukraine! 

On the second anniversary of the 
full-scale Russian invasion of 
Ukraine, the European Network 
for Solidarity with Ukraine 
(ENSU) is helping build a 
solidarity delegation to Ukraine of 
trade unions and trade union 
activists from other European 
countries. 

The delegation provides an 
invaluable opportunity to learn 
first-hand about the crucial role of 
Ukraine’s trade union 

organisations in the Ukrainian people’s resistance to Russian aggression, and to 
build solidarity with them. 

Organisation at the Ukrainian end is 
being undertaken by the 

Confederation of Free Trade Unions 
of Ukraine (KVPU). The KVPU will 
provide intending participants with 

a full itinerary covering transport 
and accommodation options. 

To get involved in this important 
solidarity initiative send an email 

message expressing your interest to 
the KVPU at 

international.kvpu@gmail.com  
with a copy to ENSU’s trade union 

coordinator, Alfons Bech, at 
albech12@gmail.com. 

        Information: +34 683 171 461 (Alfons) 
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